Clark, Greenleaf Jan. 26, 1897

Clark to JJH, General Correspondence

"I hope you will not deem me unduly importunate if I
venture to remind you of two things, one the appointment
of Mr. Newel to a foreign mission by the next
administration, either to Brussels or Mexico. It is
thought that this hangs largely on Senator Davis, and I
hope you may have some suggestions to make to him upon
this matter."



